

M. J. Stabinski-Heckman Gwynedd Veterinary Hospital, Inc. 1615 West Point Pike Lansdale, PA 19446

Dear Mary Jo:

On behalf of the organizing Committee and all the participants in North Wales Community Day, I want to thank you for your generous contribution to its success. As you know Saturday, May 21, was sunny and very pleasant and the Community festivities were well attended. I think that the attendees (from kids who took advantage of the inflatable rides, the greased pole climb, and the pony rides, to adults who enjoyed the crafts, food and strolling down Main Street) were reminded that North Wales is a friendly and vibrant town in which to reside and do business.

The success of the day was in good part because of the participation of local businesses and contributions of our business sponsors. We have worked to make North Wales Community Day a time to bring the residents and the businesses together for a sense of community and fun. As a sponsor you assured success in meeting these goals, and also provided a financial boost for charitable organizations in the community.

I hope that you too felt that participation, as a sponsor was money well spent for the community and for the exposure of your business in our community. As we plan for the 2006 North Wales Community Day, we want to make sure that your business is well represented, and we welcome your input in making the day an even greater success.

With heartfelt thanks,

his Feed

Sincerely,

A. Kirk Field